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Step  
“Came to believe that a power 
greater than ourselves could 

restore us to sanity” 
 

Tradition 
For our group purpose their is 

but one ultimate authority– 
a loving God as He may  

express himself in our group  
conscience. Our leaders are 
but trusted servants; they  

Do not govern. 
 

Concept 
The General Service 

 Conference of A.A. has  
become, for nearly every  

practical purpose, the active 
voice and the effective  

conscience of our whole  
society in its world affairs. 

 

 
 

Hope – Came to believe that a power 
greater than ourselves could restore us 

to sanity. 
 

 
Inland Empire Central Office 

P.O. Box 189 
897 Via Lata Suite A 

Colton, CA 92324 
(Mail to P.O. Box 189) 

 
Open 8 AM to 4 PM, Mon.-Fri. 

  9 AM to 1 PM, Sat.  
909-825-4700 

 
Web site:www.aainlandempire.org 

 
            aacentral@sbcglobal.net 
 
 

Intergroup Meeting 
1st Wednesday of the month, 7 PM 

    Zoom ID: 9098254700 
Password: intergroup 

 
Board of Directors Meeting 

3rd Thursday of the month 
7:00 PM 

 
General Service, 
District 8  & 11 

3rd Wednesday of the month 
6:00 PM GSR School 

7:00 PM Meeting 
7111 Arlington, Riverside #B 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81358831671  
 

District 14  
3rd Wednesday of the month 

GSR School 6 PM 
District 14 GSR 7PM 

Arid Club 
120 S. Harvard, Hemet 92543 

 
 District 17  

1st Tues. of the month, 6:30 PM 
 41735 Winchester #C 

Temecula, 92590 
 

Hospitals & Institutions 
3rd Sunday of the month, 3 PM 

Redlands Unity Club ,  
1307 Brookside, Redlands 92373 

 
Area 9 

Msca09aa.org 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81358831671
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January 
Central Office Activity Report 

AA Calls 410 

12 Step Calls                                                                 3 

Other Calls 25 

Visitors 84 

Office Total 522 

  
Web Site  
Visitors 51044 
Countries 62 
Subscribers 724 

Website Total 51830 

GRANDTOTAL: 52352 

We thank all of the birthday celebrants for their  
contributions to the Central Office Birthday Club. 

February Newsletter 2024 

 Letters to the Editor or  Articles for the Newsletter 
must be received by the 15th of the month for consideration of  

publication in the following month’s issue. 
 

Please submit your material for The Inland Empire Newsletter 
to:  

Inland Empire Central Office 
 P.O. Box 189  

Colton, Ca., 92324 
E-mail: aacentral@sbcglobal.net 

 
 

Thanks to all who are of service.  
It makes a difference! 

In Loving Memory 
 

Debra B, Greg B. John L. 

Ground Hog 34 

Katrina C. 17 

Les W. 32 

Jules G. 45 

Debbe R.  20 

Ferlin S. 22 

Dan C. 13 

Brian W. 10 

Angel H. 14 

Jay L. 15 

Vern W. 43 

Amy J. 8 
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Central Intergroup Office of the Inland Empire  
 

Board of Directors  
 

Chairman: Duke W.  
 

Vice Chairman:  
 

Treasurer: Wilson W.  
 

Secretary: Ryan K. 
 

Members At Large  
Elizabeth E.  

Pat R. 
Diane L. 

 
Inland Empire Editor: Carolyn V. 

Office Manager: Carolyn V. 
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Please submit all of your events and / or letters. We would love to put them in the Newsletter. 

February Newsletter 2024 



4 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!! 
 

Thanks to these volunteers for keeping Central Office running smoothly for the past month: 

Chris S., Lisa H., Greg M., Larry , Jim R. 
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Please check the website (www.aainlandempie.org) for any changes  
since the printing of the Newsletter. 
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Take a Look at This 
 
Does your group have an Intergroup Rep? 
 
Please help support us so we can remain 
open to help the suffering Alcoholic. 
 
 
 

Faithfully Yours in Service, 
The Board Members 
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May 18-21, 2023  
Don Laughlin’s Riverside Hotel and Casino 

Laughlin, Nevada 
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101 out of approximately 1300 groups  contributed to Central Office so far this fiscal year. 
That represents roughly 13% of the meetings in the Inland Empire 
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Please mail the Form with your 
monthly or annual  

donation  of  $1.00  to the front of the  
Newsletter for your  

Central Intergroup Office. 
 

Don’t miss an issue, have the 
 

Inland Empire Newsletter 
 

delivered to your mail or  
e-mail 

                   box each month 

Inland Empire Newsletter 
Donation Form 

 
Name:   ____________________________________________ 

 
 

Address: _____________________________________________ 
 
 

City:        ____________________________________________ 
 

State:       __________________          Zip code: ____________ 
 

Phone:     __________________________________ 
 

BUCK-A-MONTH 


